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Appendix 6. Full survey results 

Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Almond kernels almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almond kernels almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almond kernels almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almond kernels almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almond Kernels raw almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almond Kernels almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almond Kernels almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almond Meal almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almonds raw almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Blanched almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almonds dry 
roasted 

almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Smokehouse 
almonds 

almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Tamari almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Almond spread almond product ACT <3 ND 

Almond spread almond product ACT <3 ND 

Almond meal almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds 
(insecticide free) 

almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Dry roasted, 
unsalted almonds 

almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds raw almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds raw almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Almonds raw almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Sliced almonds almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Sliced almonds almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Smoked almonds almond loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Flaked almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Flaked almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Slivered almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Blanched almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Blanched almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almond kernels almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almond kernels almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almond kernels almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almond kernels 
(pesticide free) 

almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almond meal almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Blanched almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Crushed almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Fried & salted 
marcona almonds 

almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Sliced almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Slivered almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Slivered almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Smoked almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Tamari roasted 
almond 

almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Almond cranberry almond product NSW <3 ND 

Almond spread almond product NSW <3 ND 

Caramelised roasted 
almonds 

almond product NSW <3 ND 

Nougat almond product NSW <3 ND 

Vienna almonds almond product NSW <3 ND 

Almonds raw almond loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Almonds kernels 
Pesticide Free 

almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Slivered almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Almond meal almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Almonds dry 
roasted 

almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Flaked almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

French vanilla 
almonds 

almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Almond spread almond product TAS <3 ND 

Almond kernels almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almond Kernels raw almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds toasted almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Blanched almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Slivered almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Almond ground almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almond kernels almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almond kernels almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Flaked almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almonds natural almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Organic almonds almond 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almond Butter almond product WA <3 ND 

Almond spread almond product WA <3 ND 

Almond spread almond product WA <3 ND 

Nonparel fancy 
18/20 

almond product WA <3 ND 

Soft nougat almond product WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Brazil kernels brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Brazil kernels brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts raw brazil nuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts raw brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts raw brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Raw organic Brazil 
nut butter 

brazil nuts product NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nuts raw brazil nuts loose nuts QLD <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Brazil nuts raw brazil nuts loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Brazil kernels brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Brazil kernels brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil kernels brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Brazil nuts brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Brazil nuts raw brazil nuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Sprout bar brazil nuts product WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews raw cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
unsalted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Organic cashew 
nuts 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Sea salt cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Canadian maple 
cashews 

cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Cashews spread cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Cashews spread cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Cashews spread cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Honey cashews cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Honey cashews cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Honey cashews cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Honey roasted 
cashews 

cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Savoury honey 
cashews 

cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Spicy Bhuaja Mix 
with Chilli Cashews 

cashews product ACT <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews dry 
roasted 

cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews raw cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Cashew nuts cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Cashew nuts (skin 
on) 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
unsalted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cashew & honey 
rice syrup bar 

cashews product NSW <3 ND 

Cashew nut candy cashews product NSW <3 ND 

Cashew spread cashews product NSW <3 ND 

Cashew spread cashews product NSW <3 ND 

Cashews crunch cashews product NSW <3 ND 

Honey cashews cashews product NSW <3 ND 

Honey cashews cashews product NSW <3 ND 

Sour cream & chilli 
cashews 

cashews product NSW <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
unsalted 

cashews loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
unsalted 

cashews loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Cashew spread cashews product TAS <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Cashew kernels cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashew kernels cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews raw cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
salted 

cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
unsalted 

cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews unsalted cashews loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews raw cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews raw cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews raw cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
unsalted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
unsalted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews roasted & 
unsalted 

cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashews salted cashews 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Cashew butter cashews product WA <3 ND 

Cashew spread cashews product WA <3 ND 

Cashew spread cashews product WA <3 ND 

Honey roasted 
cashews 

cashews product WA <3 ND 

Lime & Chilli 
cashews 

cashews product WA <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Roasted hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Roasted hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Hazelnut spread hazelnuts product ACT <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Raw hazelnuts hazelnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Raw hazelnuts hazelnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Hazelnut meal 
natural 

hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Hazelnut raw 
kernels 

hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Raw hazelnut 
kernels 

hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Raw hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted hazelnut 
kernels 

hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Hazelnut brittle hazelnuts product NSW <3 ND 

Hazelnut spread hazelnuts product NSW <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Hazelnut meal hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Hazelnut hazelnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Hazelnuts raw hazelnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Hazelnuts roasted hazelnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Hazelnut meal hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA 3.6 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Hazelnuts natural hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Hazelnuts, organic hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Roasted hazelnuts hazelnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Hazelnut spread hazelnuts product WA <3 ND 

Hazelnut spread hazelnuts product WA <3 ND 

Hazelnuts hazelnuts product WA <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Salted macadamias macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Macadamia kernels 
raw 

macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Macadamia kernels 
raw 

macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Macadamia raw macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Macadamia raw macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 

Detected  

(S. 
Aberdeen) 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural Macadamias 
loose 

macadamia loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Australian natural 
macadamias 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Macadamia pieces macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Raw macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Macadamia & honey 
rice syrup bar 

macadamia product ACT <3 ND 

Macadamia and 
Honey bar 

macadamia product ACT <3 ND 

Macadamia honey 
bars 

macadamia product ACT <3 ND 

Macadamia bar macadamia product ACT <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Macadamias raw macadamia loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Raw macadamias macadamia loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Abalone 
macadamias 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Dry roasted and 
salted macadamias 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Macadamia halves macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Macadamia nuts 
lightly roasted 
unsalted 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted and salted 
macadamias 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted 
macadamias 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted 
macadamias with 
sea salt 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Salted dry roasted 
macadamias 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Honey macadamias macadamia product NSW <3 ND 

Lemon pepper 
macadamia 

macadamia product NSW <3 ND 

Macadamia & honey 
rice syrup bar 

macadamia product NSW <3 ND 

Macadamia nut 
butter 

macadamia product NSW <3 ND 

Savoury herb 
macadamias 

macadamia product NSW <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Natural macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Natural Raw 
macadamia Kernels 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Raw macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Raw macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Whole macadamia 
nuts 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Whole macadamia 
nuts 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Honey roasted 
macadamias 

macadamia product QLD <3 ND 

Macadamia spread macadamia product QLD <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia product QLD <3 ND 

Sour cream & 
chives macadamias 

macadamia product QLD <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Raw organic 
macadamias 

macadamia loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Macadamias macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Natural Macadamia 
Nuts 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Macadamia kernels macadamia loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Macadamia nuts macadamia loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Macadamia raw macadamia loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Raw macadamias macadamia loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Salted macadamia macadamia loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Dry roasted & 
salted macadamias 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Macadamia pieces macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Macadamias natural macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Natural raw 
macadamias 

macadamia 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Macadamia & honey 
rice syrup bar 

macadamia product WA <3 ND 

Macadamia crunch macadamia product WA <3 ND 

Macadamia dream macadamia product WA <3 ND 

Macadamia dream macadamia product WA <3 ND 

Raw mixed nuts mixed loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Raw mixed nuts mixed loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Salted mix nuts mixed loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Deluxe nut 
assortment 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Deluxe raw mixed 
nuts 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Salted mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Raw nut mix mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Nut bars mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Bush pepper spice 
mixed nuts 

mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Almond hazelnut 
cranberry 

mixed product ACT <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Almond and Cashew 
Bars 

mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Brazil walnut bar mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Savoury honey soy mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Almonds, Brazil, 
Cashews spread 

mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Garlic cracker nuts mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Almond, Brazil and 
Cashew Spread 

mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Nut delight bar mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Bars yoghurt mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Nut biscuits mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Nut and Fruit Mix mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Savoury nut clusters mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Trail mix mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Trail mix mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Trail mix loose mixed product ACT <3 ND 

Classic mix mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Deluxe mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts (raw) mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Unsalted mixed nuts mixed loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Just nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Mix nuts salted mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts (no 
peanuts) 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts raw mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts raw 
deluxe organic 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts salted mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nuts salted mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Natural deluxe mix mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Oven roasted mixed 
nuts 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Raw mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Raw nut mix mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted + salted 
mixed nuts 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted and salted 
macadamias & 
cashews 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Salted mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Salted mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Salted mixed nuts 
with green 
pistachios 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Unsalted mixed nuts 
with green 
pistachios 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts, cashews, 
almonds 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Spread mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Almond, brazil & 
cashew spread 

mixed product NSW <3 ND 

All about nuts bar mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Brazil nut, walnut & 
date 

mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Brazil, almond, 
cashew spread 

mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Healthy indulgence mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Herbed spiced nuts mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Macadamia spread mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Mixed nut snaps mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Naturals trio 
strawberry 

mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Nut bars mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Nut delight bar mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Nut delight energy 
bar 

mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Nut trail mix - 
salted 

mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Spiced nuts mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Macadamia and 
cashew nut and 
seed bar 

mixed product NSW <3 ND 

Roasted & unsalted 
deluxe mixed nuts 

mixed loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Deluxe mixed nuts mixed loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Raw mixed kernels mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Delicious health mix mixed product TAS <3 ND 

Hawaiian fruit & nut 
mix 

mixed product TAS <3 ND 

Low carb mix mixed product TAS <3 ND 

Spread mixed product TAS <3 ND 

Snack tub dry 
roasted 

mixed product TAS <3 ND 

Deluxe mixed nuts mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Deluxe mixed nuts mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Mixed mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Mixed mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Mixed mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Mixed mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Mixed mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Mixed nut kernels mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Mixed nut kernels 
raw 

mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Mixed premium mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Premium mixed 
kernels 

mixed loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Deluxe mix mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Deluxe nut 
assortment 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Deluxe nut 
assortment 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Mixed mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Mixed mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Mixed nuts raw mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Mixed nuts roasted 
& salted 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Mixed nuts salted mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Natural premium 
mix 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Nude deluxe mix mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Original all natural 
quality nut mix 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Raw deluxe nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Raw mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Raw nut mix mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Raw nut mix mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Roasted & salted 
mixed nuts 

mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Unsalted mixed nuts mixed 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Almond, brazil & 
cashew spread 

mixed product WA <3 ND 

Almond, brazil & 
cashew spread 

mixed product WA <3 ND 

Brazil, almond & 
cashew spread 

mixed product WA <3 ND 

Brazil, almond & 
cashew spread 

mixed product WA <3 ND 

Family mix caramel 
Coated 

mixed product WA <3 ND 

Fruit & nut mix mixed product WA <3 ND 

Nat trail mix mixed product WA <3 ND 

Nut bars mixed product WA <3 ND 

Nut trail mix mixed product WA <3 ND 

Original quality 
outback mix 

mixed product WA <3 ND 

Pesto mixed product WA <3 ND 

Sunshine mix mixed product WA <3 ND 

Roasted peanuts peanut loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Australian Peanuts 
Salted packet 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Australian salted 
beer nuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Black and Gold 
Peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Chilli peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Salted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Roasted Peanuts  peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Salted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Garada roasted 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Unsalted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Dry roasted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Dried peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Salted beer nuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Salted Peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Peanuts dry roasted  peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Salted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Salted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Salted peanuts  peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Salted Beer nuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Unsalted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Unsalted roasted 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Wasabi peanuts peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Wasabi peanuts peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Balsamic vinegar 
peanuts 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Peanut butter peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Chilli peanuts peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Chilli peanuts peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Peanut butter 
crunchy 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Crunchy peanut 
butter  

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Smooth peanut 
butter 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Smooth peanut 
butter (jar) 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Peanut cookies peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Satay sauce (bottle) peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Gingerbon with 
peanut butter 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Nuts, coconut 
flavour 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Peanuts peanut product ACT <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Peanuts nori wasabi 
coated 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Kri kri sesame 
peanuts 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Crunchy peanut 
butter 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Satay marinade peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Peanut butter 
smooth 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Peanut Bar Minos 
packet 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Crunchy peanut 
butter (jar) 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Natural peanut 
butter 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Natural peanut 
butter (crunchy) 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Smooth peanut 
butter 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Crunchy peanut 
butter 

peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Spicy Satay sauce peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Sugar red peanuts peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Peanut satay peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Satay marinade peanut product ACT <3 ND 

Peanut peanut loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Peanut peanut loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Peanuts w/ skin peanut loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Raw peanuts with 
skin 

peanut loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Salted peanuts 
roasted 

peanut loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Australian raw 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Beer nuts salted peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Beer nuts salted peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Citrus hystrix leaves 
flavour reduced fat 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Granulated nuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted & salted 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Mixed peanut peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Peanut (spicy salt 
flavour) 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Peanut, roasted + 
salted 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Peanuts (raw 
blanched) 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Peanuts cooked peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Peanuts roasted 
and salted 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Peanuts salted peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Raw blanched 
peanut kernels 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Raw peanuts with 
skin 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted peanut peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted peanut peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Salted Lebanese 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Salted peanut peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Salted peanut peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Salted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Salted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Cracker nuts peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Australian roasted 
honey peanuts 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

BBQ coated peanuts peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Chinese crispy 
candy 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Crunchy nut - nut 
bars 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Crunchy peanut 
butter 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Crunchy peanut 
butter 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Food candy peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Freshly ground 
peanut butter - 
smooth 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Gado gado peanut 
sauce 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Ground peanut 
cookies 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Malaysian satay 
sauce 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Natural fruit bar peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Natural smooth 
peanut butter 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Chilli kri kri peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Original kri kri peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Original kri kri peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Peanut & sesame 
bar 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Peanut butter 
crunchy 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Peanut butter 
crunchy 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Peanut butter 
crunchy 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Peanut butter 
smooth 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Peanut crisps peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Peanut delight peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Peanut satay 
simmer sauce 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Peanuts coated with 
coconut cream 
flavour 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Satay marinade peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Sesame peanut 
candy 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Smooth peanut 
butter 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Smooth peanut 
butter 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Smooth peanut 
butter 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Smooth peanut 
butter 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Smooth peanut 
butter 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Soya peanut peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Sugar peanuts peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Sugared peanuts peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Vegetarian satay 
peanut sauce 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Vietnamese 
traditional peanut 
candy 

peanut product NSW <3 ND 

Australian unsalted 
nuts 

peanut loose nuts QLD <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Garlic peanuts peanut loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Salted peanuts peanut loose nuts QLD <3 ND 

Australian peanuts 
unsalted 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Blanched peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Boiled peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Raw peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Raw peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Raw peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Roasted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Unsalted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Barbeque flavoured 
peanuts 

peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Cheese flavoured 
peanuts 

peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Crunchy peanut 
paste 

peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Ginger & honey 
peanuts 

peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Hickory smoke 
flavoured peanuts 

peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Peanut butter peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Peanut paste peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Peanut paste peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Peanut paste peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Peanut paste peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Peanut paste peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Peanut paste peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Peanut paste peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Salted crunchy 
peanut paste 

peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Sugar coated 
peanuts 

peanut product QLD <3 ND 

Australian peanuts 
salted 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Salted roasted 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Unsalted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Unsalted roasted 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Crunchy peanut 
butter 

peanut product TAS <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Malaysian satay 
sauce 

peanut product TAS <3 ND 

Australian raw 
peanut 

peanut loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Blanched peanuts peanut loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Blanched peanuts peanut loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Peanut peanut loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Peanut peanut loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Peanuts peanut loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Peanuts peanut loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Peanuts unsalted peanut loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Unsalted peanut peanut loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Australian Peanuts 
Dry Roasted in 
Shells 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Australian Roasted 
and Salted Peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Crushed peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Granulated nuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Peanut peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Peanut peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Peanut kernels peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Raw peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Raw peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Raw peanuts-
organic 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Roasted & unsalted 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Roasted peanut peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Roasted salted 
peanuts 

peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Salted peanut peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Salted peanuts peanut 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Honeyed peanut peanut product WA <3 ND 

Peanut peanut product WA <3 ND 

Peanut peanut product WA <3 ND 

Peanut peanut product WA <3 ND 

Peanut butter peanut product WA <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Peanut butter peanut product WA <3 ND 

Peanut butter peanut product WA <3 ND 

Peanut 
butter/crunchy 

peanut product WA <3 ND 

Peanut cookies peanut product WA <3 ND 

Peanut satay peanut product WA <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product WA <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product WA <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product WA <3 ND 

Satay sauce peanut product WA <3 ND 

Australian pecan pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pecan halves pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pecan nut halves pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pecan nuts pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pecan nuts pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pecans pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pecan nuts pecan loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Australian pecan 
nut halves 

pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Pecan nuts pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Raw pecans pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Pecan nuts pecan loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pecan nuts pecan 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio kernels pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio loose pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio roasted pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio roasted & 
salted 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio Roasted 
and Salted 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio Roasted 
and Salted 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio Roasted 
and Salted Loose 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio roasted 
salted 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio roasted, 
salted, loose 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Pistachios pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachios pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachios pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachios Roasted 
and Salted 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachios roasted 
and salted  

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachios roasted 
salted 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachios roasted 
salted 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Roasted & salted 
pistachios, loose 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Roasted and Salted 
Pistachios 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Roasted and salted 
Pistachios 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Roasted salted 
pistachios 

pistachio loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Pistachios salted pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio kernels pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio nuts  
unsalted 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio Roasted 
and Salted 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio Roasted 
and Salted 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pistachios dry 
roasted 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Pistachio kernels pistachio loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Pistachios pistachio loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Raw pistachio 
kernels 

pistachio loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Activated pistachios pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Natural pistachio 
kernel 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Pistachio kernels pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Pistachio kernels pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Pistachio kernels - 
new season 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Pistachios pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Pistachios raw 
kernels 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Raw pistachio 
kernels 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Raw pistachio 
kernels 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Roasted pistachio 
kernels 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Roasted salted 
loose pistachio 

pistachio loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Pistachios pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Pistachios pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Raw pistachios pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Raw pistachios pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Large fancy 
pistachio 

pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachio kernels 
raw  

pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachio nuts 
roasted & salted 

pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachio Roasted 
and Salted 

pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachios pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Pistachios pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Salted pistachio pistachio loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Dry roasted 
pistachios 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachio pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachio kernels pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachio kernels pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachio nuts pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachio roasted & 
salted 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Pistachios roasted & 
salted 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachios roasted & 
salted 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachios salted pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Pistachios salted pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Roasted Salted 
Pistachios 

pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Sea salt pistachios pistachio 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Apricot and 
pistachio paste 

pistachio product WA <3 ND 

Pistachio nut turkish 
delight 

pistachio product WA <3 ND 

Natural walnut walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural walnut walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural walnut 
loose 

walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural walnuts walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Natural walnuts walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnut walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnut walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnut walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnut kernel walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnut kernel loose walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnut Kernel loose walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnut kernels walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnut kernels raw walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnut loose walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts ACT <3 ND 

Californian walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Californian walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Natural walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Californian walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Californian walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

Walnut walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Walnuts Natural 
packet 

walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

ACT <3 ND 

Natural walnut walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnut walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnut kernel walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts non 
organic 

walnuts loose nuts NSW <3 ND 

Californian walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Crumbed walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Walnut halves and 
pieces 

walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Walnut meats walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts natural walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

NSW <3 ND 

Honey walnut 
kernels 

walnuts product NSW <3 ND 

Honey walnut 
kernels 

walnuts product NSW <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

QLD <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts TAS <3 ND 

Tasmanian walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

Walnut kernels walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

TAS <3 ND 

California shelled 
walnuts raw 
(English walnuts) 

walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 
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Sample name 
nut 

type(s) 
product type jurisdiction E. coli Salmonella 

California Walnuts 
raw (English 
Walnuts) 

walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Californian shelled 
walnut 

walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Californian walnuts walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Walnut kernel walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Walnut kernel walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Walnut kernels walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts loose nuts WA <3 ND 

Californian walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Californian walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Crumbed walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Golden walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Natural raw walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Walnut kernel walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Walnuts walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Walnuts Californian walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

Walnuts Californian walnuts 
pre-packaged 
nuts 

WA <3 ND 

 

 

 


